
TOWN OF BREDENBURY 

NEWSLETTER JULY 2017 

Canada Day: 
Canada’s 150th birthday was an ultimate success. From the pancake breakfast to 
the fireworks!  
 
Thank you to the RM of Saltcoats and Round up Butcher shop for their donations.  
 
Thank you to all volunteers who planned the event and thank you to all those that 
came out to celebrate Canada’s 150th! 
 
If you took pictures at the event please forward them to Bredenbury@sasktel.net 
so that we can put some on the website and facebook page. 

Bredenbury Golf Course: 
Memberships are now due. Family Rate $175. Single $125. Senior $100. Student 
$50. Daily $10. Coupon Book $50. Fees can be paid in the slot at the golf club or at 
the town office. At office cash, cheque, mastercard, visa and e-transfer are 
accepted. 
 
Tournaments will be: July 29 - Night Golf. September 17 - Members. Cougar and 
Tundra Tournaments - TBD. 
 
Men’s Golf is Monday nights at 6 pm. Ladies Golf is Tuesday Mornings and 
Wednesday Nights at 6 pm. Seniors Mixed is Thursday afternoon at 1 pm. 
 

School Recreation Shed: 
If you would like to borrow a set of Frisbees, the horseshoes, a soccer ball, 
baseball bat, bases, badminton net, soft ball, basketball, etc. there are key holders 
for the storage shed at the school yard by the tennis court.  
 
You can go to one of the following addresses and sign out the key; please use the 
key for only a day or less; unless you have a large event you need it for. Please lock 
it up after.  
 

mailto:Bredenbury@sasktel.net


School Shed Key Holders: 

 Town of Bredenbury Office - 201 3rd Street 

 Devin Schad - 110 York Street 

 Anna Bergen - 130 1st Street 

 Twila Brears - 211 5th Street 

 America Moriera -301 Dominion Street 

 Fred Nicholson - 221 4th Street 

 Ray Isaac - 91 2nd Avenue 

 Chris Friesen - 300 Third Avenue 
 
Office Hours July: 
Regular office hours are Monday-Thursday 8-12, 1-5. The office is closed when 
there is banking to do or when duties around the community need attention.  
 
During summer hours the office will be closed more frequently because of 
holidays. The phone messages and email messages are checked frequently even 
on days off so please feel free to leave messages or emails.  
 
If it is an emergency please call the Mayor or a Council member, they will assign 
any required duties to town employees. 
 
The office will be closed July 17-25 inclusive. 
 
Taxes: 
Taxes have been mailed out for 2017. Remember everyone’s taxes changed 
because of new assessments, it is impossible to calculate a general percentage 
increase because of the dramatic changes to assessments.  
 
To get a 5% discount on municipal portion, pay taxes before July 31. 
 
 All taxes must be paid by Dec. 31. 
 
 
  


